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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
On Thursday 9th June 2022, we will be celebrating the Queen’s 
Platinum Jubilee. During the week, children will be learning 
about the life and achievements of Queen Elizabeth II. In the 
afternoon we will be celebrating with a special Jubilee Picnic.  
 
As part of our celebrations, we are asking all children to come 
to school wearing red, white or blue. Outfits can include a t-
shirt in any of these colours. Please ensure that pupils bring to 
school an appropriate jacket and footwear due to the 
unpredictable weather.  
 
We look forward to sharing lots of pictures from this event on 
our twitter page @stanton_bridge  
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Mrs Sofina Islam OBE 
Headteacher 

 


